
Just a note to inform you that the Queens Colony Civic Association is holding another demonstration 
against  the  proposed  construction  of  a  hotel  on  the  northeast  corner  of  249th  Street  and  Jericho 
Turnpike (formerly Jamaica Avenue).  Frozen Cup has been demolished but we still want to send the 
word out to the property owners that a hotel is totally unacceptable.  We are asking for support from as 
many of you that can make it that day.  We are only asking for one hour of your time.  We have notified 
the media but at this point in time we are not sure as to who will show up.  If anyone can help with 
media coverage it would be greatly appreciated.

-Angela Augugliaro, President, Queens Colony Civic Association

QUEENS COLONY CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
TO THE RESIDENTS AND FRIENDS OF BELLEROSE

PROPOSED HOTEL PROPERTY UPDATE

Queens Colony Civic Association is again asking for your 
support for a “show of force”

WHEN:  Saturday, May 2nd, 2009 
TIME:    10am
LOCATION: Corner of 249th Street & Jericho Turnpike

Frozen Cup has been demolished!!!  We want to make sure that 
the owners of this property hear loudly and clearly that we do not 
want  a hotel on the site of the former Frozen Cup property.  We 

also want the construction fence taken down and replaced with a 
proper fence. Please consider spending one hour with us to help 

show the neighborhood that we do not want or need another 
hotel in this area and that This Place Matters!

SHOW THE NEW OWNERS THAT WE ARE AGAINST THE BUILDING OF A 
HOTEL/MOTEL ON THE FORMER FROZEN CUP PROPERTY.

YOU WERE THERE IN THE COLD AND IN THE RAIN!!

WE ARE AGAIN ASKING FOR YOUR SUPPORT.

Please let your voice be heard!  

Invite your neighbors and friends to join us.  Protest signs 
welcomed.


